

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: VolCorp Completes Election, Appoints New Member to Board of Directors

[NASHVILLE, TN, September 5, 2025] – Following FORUM25's Annual Meeting, Volunteer Corporate Credit Union (VolCorp) has completed an election of individuals to its Board of Directors. Among those re-elected to serve: John Jacoway (CEO, Southeast Financial Credit Union) as Chairman, Ron Smith (President/CEO/CSO, Enbright Credit Union) as Treasurer, and Brian Trotter (CEO, EPB Employees Credit Union). Ben Johnson (President/CEO, US Community Credit Union) was appointed to serve a previous vacancy.

Other members currently serving on the VolCorp Board of Directors include Todd Swims (CEO, Leaders Credit Union) as Vice Chairman and Mike Cooper (CEO, AllWealth Federal Credit Union) as Secretary, as well as Nick Arvon (CEO, West Virginia Federal Credit Union), Judy Hester (CEO, Northern Kentucky Federal Credit Union), and Erin Walter (CEO, Brown-Forman Employees Credit Union).

Founded in 1981, Volunteer Corporate Credit Union (VolCorp) is a not-for-profit financial services cooperative headquartered in Nashville, Tennessee, now serving more than 300 credit unions nationwide with more than \$1 billion in total assets. VolCorp provides its members with the tools to succeed, specializing in dynamic payment solutions, tailor-made investment products, and incomparable member care. Solutions include customized consulting, compliance, audit, and risk-based services offered by Symphony LLC, a wholly owned CUSO. By prioritizing its membership, VolCorp remains deeply committed to the credit union philosophy of "People Helping People." For more information, please visit www.volcorp.org.

MEDIA CONTACT: Jake Wilbanks (jwilbanks@volcorp.org)